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Thank you
for the
you bring to
the tapestry
that is us.
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Remembering our friend

Mike Furey

Mike served on
CSAC’s Board of
.."® Directors from
2006 untl his
- unexpected pass-
ing in April, 2017.
s  He also served on
' the Development
Committee and

was an ardent supporter of the Bocce
Toumament. Mike had a generous
heart, and many people in Addison
County are better off because of him.
Join us in remembering Mike's many

contributions to CSAC.
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-Thank you

The theme for this years Annual Meeting is Tapestry.

A comrmunity, like a rich tapestry, joins many colors of thread
into a complex design, built on a strong foundation that is
hidden from view. But beauty, depth and texture give witness
to more than artistry. They speak of craftsmanship and skill,
creativity and persistence, colors and patterms woven with
heart and soul to create something more magnificent and
stronger than any one thread, vet needing each thread to

be whole.

Each individual—clinicians and clients, caregivers and care-
receivers, friends and families, all those whose anms are open,
whether it is to give or receive (and often, both)—brings color
to the tapestry. The design we are ever-creating together unites

us, keeps us strong, and helps us stay connected to our values
and each other.

This year at CSAC has not been free of challenges, but it has
also been a year of extraordinary collaboration, innovation and
accomplishment. Change will come, it always does. But we are
ready, with our feet on the ground and our eyes on the honzon.
The tapestry we create togetheris a living, changing work.

Thank youto all
who have given so
rmuch to our mission
of “promoting stable
. and safe communities
/ by helping people live
emotionally healthy
(\ and satisfying lives.”
Thank you for
Bob Thorn, Barbara Doyle-Wilch, bringing color to the
Executive Director Board President TapE'.StI'j.' that is 1s.
2
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BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Barbara Doyle-Wilch — President

Louise Sandberg — Vice-President, in-coming President
Kitty Oxholm — Secretary

Joanne Scott — Treasurer

David Hallam, Lewis Holmes, Gary Margolis, Len Rowell,
Ted Tighe — Members at large
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